HANS RAJ MODEL SCHOOH, PUNJABI BAGH, NEW DELHI
_Phone: 011-45911500 ., Website : www.hansrajmodelschool.org

Dear Parent, ™
The school is closing for summer vacation w.e.f. 11-05-2016 and will reopen on 04-07-2016 (Monday). The

details of the summer camp will be available on the school website www,hansraimodelschool.org shortly.

Holiday Homework : Holidays Homework will be available on school website by 237 May, 2016. It has
been prepared by the teachers with a lot of thought and care, to ensure that the students remain in touch with
their studies. Kindly note that the holidays homework is meant for the students and not for the parents and
original work will be appreciated. An interdisciplinary project has also been included in the holidays homework,
so that the students can interlink their subjects. i

Date Sheet : The Unit Test of Drawing for classes III, IV and V has been rescheduled and will be held on
08-07-2016. The revised date sheet of the Unit Tests and Class Tests of classes VI to VIII which commence from

July will be uploaded on the school website.

Sick Leave . In case your ward is sick on the day of the Unit Test, kindly avoid sending him/ her to
school. Submission of leave application along with medical certificate / prescription of doctor are mandatory. No
student is allowed to leave the school after the unit test/ examination.

Class XI Admissions : Admission to class XI will commence from the very next day of the declaration of
CBSE Class X Result and the criteria for the admission will be uploaded on the school website.

Parental Co-operation : We solicit your co-operation in the following areas :

(a) At times, parents enter school in a very informal/ casual/ night dress. You are strictly advised to adhere to

proper dress code while entering the school premises.
(b) Some parents come with lunch box/ water bottle/ copies etc. to be delivered to their wards. Avoid this

practice and teach children to be more particular regarding their belongings. ~ Kindly note that if your ward is
unable to bring his/ her lunch for some reason, the class teacher will marrange for the same.
{c) Whenever a child enters the school premises for PTM/Collecting the Admit Cards/ Certificate etc., he/ she is

supposed to come in proper school uniform.

Few tips for parents : During holidays, instead of taking kids to movies, malls etc, kindly indulge them in the
following activities: ‘

« Going to the nearest bank and showing them the functioning of the banks, how an ATM works and its benefit.

¢ Taking out time and visiting an Orphanage / Old-Age Home and explaining to them about those places.

¢ Taking them to the nearby parks/ lakes/ rivers and teaching them about nature.

e Giving them saplings and asking them to plant the saplings and water them and see them growing.

« If possible, performing blood donations in front of them, and explaining to them the need for it. Be a hero
{role model) for them.

e Taking them to the Government hospitals and showing them the difficulties that the patients go through. Tell
them how difficult it is to go through this process of pain, if anyone meets with an accident.

+ Taking them to their hometown/ village and let them spend time with their grandparents, uncles, aunts,
cousins. Let them experience the affection and good times of being with the family. Show thern what is
agriculture/ farming and the challenges a farmer goes through in providing the food that we eat and
therefore, we should not waste it.

e Showing them a Police Patrolling Van or taking them to a nearby Police Station etc. and educating them about
the punishments rendered to the culprits because of their wrong doings. This will sensitize them to stay away
from bad things.

¢ Making them sit next to you and asking them about their needs and fulfilling some of the useful ones and
discussing with them about the difference between the essentials and non essentials. Give them a feeling that

you are there for them always.

School office will remain open during summer vacation on all working days. In case of any query,
the parents can contact the Principal at 45911500 or send an e-mail at the school mail address :

info@hansrajmodelschool.org

Regards,

Heemal H Bhat
Principal



	circular 12-5-16

